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BOARD OF EDUCATION RETURNS MONEY TO TOWN 
 

 

The Fairfield Public Schools will be returning approximately $345,000 to the Town of 

Fairfield from its 2011-2012 operating budget, according to Board of Education Chairman 

Pamela Iacono.  An unanticipated reduction in electricity costs, negotiated by the Town after 

the budget was adopted, is the primary reason that the Board of Education could take this 

action. 

  

“I am pleased that the school district is able to return these funds to help the Town through 

these difficult economic times,” Ms. Iacono said.  “The Board is pleased that the 

Superintendent and his staff were able to make this happen.” 

  

In addition to savings in electricity costs, the Board also experienced additional staff 

retirements and a milder than expected winter.  Some savings were offset by unanticipated 

expenditures such as the replacement of a boiler at Fairfield Warde High School and fixing 

the roof at McKinley elementary school. 
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